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October 14, 2021 
 
 
Louis Bracco  
Safe Sleep Team Lead 
PO Box 427400 
San Francisco, CA 94142 
(518)-860-7617 
louis.bracco@sfgov.org 
 
Dear Mr. Bracco, 
 
 
Pursuant to the 2021-22 California Budget Act, the City and County of San Francisco 
has been allocated $5,600,000 for the Candlestick Point Safe Parking Program. This 
award is payable from the General Fund. 
 
Please review the attached Scope of Work. Please note it is not an executed contract 
and you cannot begin work yet. We have received a STD 204 from your organization. 
To expedite payment processing, please complete and return the attached invoice 
template. Sections we need you to complete are highlighted yellow. 
 
Please contact Andrew Pecota, Budget Analyst, at (916) 820-1239 or by email at 
Andrew.Pecota@hcd.ca.gov for further assistance.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick Brown 
Chief Budget Officer 
Administration and Management Division 
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